
Your Staff:

We Appreciate You!

Your Board of Directors:

Your Supervisory Committee:

Merry Christmas and Happy New 2016 to All!
Rockdale Federal Credit Union...

serving our members for 
45 Christmases! Thank you, 

members, honored to serve you.
	 Since RFCU’s inception in 1970, it has been an honor and 
very special privilege to be your family-oriented Credit 
Union. You are each very special and your friendships 
and support are truly valued. With 2015 almost history, 
we want you to know that we wish you a very safe and 
special Christmas and Holiday season.
	 Pocket calendars are available for our members so just 
call or come by in Rockdale or Thorndale for one, supplies 
are limited. From all of us including RFCU Staff (back row, L-R) Barbara 

Grayson, Dana Fatheree, Peggy Morton, Susan Free, Kathy 
Quinney; (middle row, L-R) Valerie Shelander, Tammy Leopold, 
Kim Hirt, Denise Muegge, Leslye Alonso, Brittany Bullock and 
Amy Gardenhire; (kneeling, L-R) Ron Montgomery, Terry Garza, 
Hannah Skala and Caitlyn Goetz; (not pictured) Marla Gutierrez, 
Bethany Fisher, Lynn Pounders, Sherry Ellis, Lisa Juarez, Donna 
Garza and Cathy Kubacak, we appreciate you!
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	 The 2016 Rockdale Federal Credit Union Annual 
Meeting will be at the Rockdale Knights of Columbus 
Hall, please save the date and “come on out!”

LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU!
	 At Your Rockdale Federal Credit Union’s 2016 An-
nual Meeting , the elections for the 2016 Board of Di-
rectors candidates will be held. Credit unions’ process 
of electing their Board Members is a unique part of 
the credit union philosophy. The meeting is always a 
good time to visit with other members. Come renew 
acquaintances while conducting Credit Union Annual 
Business. We have a wonderful time and visitation.
	 The RFCU Board is a very dedicated volunteer group 
elected by you, the membership. Your RFCU Board is 
responsible to help guide RFCU into the future while 
RFCU remains a strong and viable credit union. RFCU 
continues to work hard to provide a wide range of qual-
ity financial services to our members.

Mark Your Calendar, RFCU 2016 Annual Meeting

The 2015 RFCU Annual Meeting provided our Annual Business 
review and election of Board Candidates and a great time of 
fellowship.

YOUR 2015 
SUPERVISORY 
COMMITTEE:

• Earnesteen Smith, 

Chair

• Delaine Burgess

• Emelia Holder

• Bob Loehr

• Mary Morgan

BOARD ELECTIONDate: Monday, March 28th, 2016

Doors Open: 4:30 p.m.

Refreshments: 4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Annual Meeting: 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

	 Two Board of Directors positions will be elected 
in 2016 for three-year terms. Incumbents are L.C. 
Richards and Fred Marshall.
	 Your 2016 Nominating Committee is Robert Von 
Gonten, Brenda Towns and Don Rash.
	 Please contact a Nominating Committee member or 
Ron Montgomery if you have an interest in RFCU Board 
of Director candidacy.
	 Nominations will be taken from December 30th, 
2015 through January 29th, 2016. Interviews will 
be conducted after the January 29th, 2016 dead-
line.
	 If you are financially responsible, have been a member 
of RFCU at least one year as of March 28th, 2016, are 
open to necessary training and able to dedicate the time 
for regular and special Board meetings, you are eligible 
to be interviewed by the Nominating Committee for 
Board candidacy. Candidate guidelines will be furnished 
to all candidates. Board nominees will be interviewed 
by the Nominating Committee and a slate of at least two 
candidates forwarded to the membership.
	 PLAN ON JOINING US!

            Respectfully and Sincerely,

YOUR 2015 BOARD
OF DIRECTORS:

• Fred Marshall, Chair

• Jim Richter, Vice-Chair

• L.C. Richards, Sec.-Treas.

• Debra Jackson, Director

• Milton Holmes, Director

• James Bradford, Director

• Boyd Taylor, Director RFCU will 
close at 

12-noon in 
Rockdale and 
Thorndale on 

Christmas 
Eve.


